

Our Ref: S 4-5-6 Destinations Date: 28<sup>th</sup> September 2018 Holyrood RC Secondary School 100 Dixon Road Glasgow G42 8AU Phone 0141 582 0120 Fax 0141 582 0121 Email headteacher@ holyrood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk

**Head Teacher** Mrs Sharon Watson

Dear Parent/Guardian

## **S 4-5-6 School Leaver Destinations**

At Holyrood Secondary we closely monitor the learning journey of all of our young people throughout the Senior Phase. This provides us with an informed insight into their ambition and their likely destinations when they leave school.

Having a clearer picture of each pupil's learning journey is of great importance as it enables us to plan and evaluate our curriculum, and ensure that the young people are well prepared to make a successful transition beyond school.

To assist in gathering information, all of our Senior Phase pupils are required to complete a survey. I would ask all parents/guardians to support us in this matter by ensuring that the survey is completed by **Friday 12**<sup>th</sup> **October.** 

You can access the survey using the following link (the link is case sensitive):

## bit.ly/OpportunitiesForAllHolyrood

Those who do not have internet access at home can use the computers in the school library.

Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated

Yours faithfully

Mr S Quinn

**Depute Head Teacher** 

